


 



o Additionally, maintenance staff may be moving materials around the area in the 

next few months  

Miscellaneous Discussion 

 Ms. Sara Boccardo and Dr. Borchert briefly opened discussion on the topic of a work 

study position being created. 

o This position could be enacted in the short term but long term could function 

within the office of a Sustainability Coordinator 

 Dr. Bridgeforth then closed the meeting by reminding the committee that the next 

meeting will focus on sustainability logistics presented by Mr. Culp and his 

subcommittee. 

 

Meeting adjourned 3:00 p.m. 

 


